



From the Custos, Mr J A Mathias, FCA, FCCA, MAE

14 June 2017

Dear Parents,

As another school year draws to a close it is my privilege to write to you, on behalf of the Governors, to thank you for your continued support.

Prize Giving and Speech Day will be an opportunity for us to celebrate individual successes of pupils and of staff, of which there have been many, as well as to be informed by the Headmaster of the wide range of activities and sports in which our pupils take part.

Planning for the year ahead, the Council met earlier this month to set the school fees with the continued determination that any increase should be kept to a minimum. With this in mind and with the support of the Headmaster and his colleagues, Council were able to agree the fees for the coming year, 2017/18, as detailed on the attached document.

The Director of Finance would be happy to answer any queries you may have regarding individual fees.

Yours sincerely,

J. Maixiar.

J A Mathias

Custos

Enc.